
September 20, 2016

^>tate of B>outh (Carolina
Ofitt of tlje (^obernor

Nikki R. Haley 
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

Mr. Joe Wojcicki
BYPAS International
Post Office Box 2837
West Columbia, South Carolina 20171

Dear Mr. Wojcicki,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “information (additionally 
according to FOIA) about [Governor’s Office] actions: done, pending or planning to be done in 
the SCANA (NYSE:SCG) / SCE&G - ORS - PSC mega scandal” (hereinafter, Item 1). The 
enclosed letter from you and Ms. Sandra Wright dated three days prior to your Freedom of 
Information Act request also requests “information concerning the South Carolina Electric and 
Gas rate increases” (hereinafter, Item 2) and “information concerning what [the Governor’s 
Office] has done, or is planning to do in this case” (hereinafter, Item 3).

Our office will provide any and all public records in our possession that are responsive to your 
request, subject to any exemptions or redactions as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a) of the 
South Carolina Code of Laws or as is otherwise exempt from disclosure by statute or regulation 
or prohibited from disclosure by court order.

Due to the high volume of Freedom of Information Act requests received by the Governor’s 
Office and the significant costs associated with producing the requests, our office will charge a 
reasonable cost for searching and, copying records as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b).

With regard to Items 1 and 3, our office has not identified records responsive to your request. 
With regard to Item 2, our office has identified records responsive to your request. We are 
currently compiling responsive records to determine an estimated cost and will notify you as 
soon as a cost estimate has been determined.

Sincerely,

Chief Legal Counsel


